

St. John Paul II Regional School

515 Marcy Avenue, Riverhead, NY 11901 (631) 727-1650 P – (631) 727-3945 F – sjp2regional.org Tax Exempt Organization Certificate # 270670

Tax ID: 82-4776322

Dear Friend.

We are writing to you on behalf of the students of St. John Paul II Regional School located in Riverhead, New York. We will be hosting our 1st Annual Golf Outing on Thursday, June 13, 2019 at The Woods at Cherry Creek Golf Course in Riverhead, New York.

As with all non-profit organizations, the school depends greatly upon the generous donations and support of businesses such as yours. There are a variety of opportunities your business can choose to support our school and aid in the Revitalizing of Excellence of Catholic Education on the East End.

This year, we will be honoring Detective Brian Simonsen who was not only a community member, but also attended one of our former schools, Our Lady of Mercy Elementary School. Detective Brian Simonsen is a NYPD Officer who was killed in the line of duty this past February. His character exemplifies the Christian values and morals we hope to see in our students. SJPII Regional school will be starting an Annual Scholarship Fund in Detective Brian Simonsen's name where one or more students with financial needs will be provided the opportunity to attend school with a scholarship. A portion of the SJPII Regional Golf Outing will be set aside for this annual scholarship.

As we prepare for our annual Golf Tournament and Dinner, we ask for your support. There are a variety of levels a business like yours supports us, and your direct participation in the event would be most welcome.

Here are the options to connect you and your business with the St. John Paul II Regional School and community of Riverhead:

- Masters, U.S. Open, Ryder Cup, PGA Championship, or Mulligan Sponsorship
- Flag Pin and/or Tee Sign Sponsor
- Putting Contest Sponsor
- Journal Advertisement (Quarter, half or full page-don't forget to give us your ad!)
- Provide a gift for the raffle at the dinner
- Golf and dinner as a foursome
- Beverage Cart Sponsor
- BBQ Lunch Sponsor
- Raw Bar Sponsor

Each level of participation will get exposure at the event, at the dinner, as well as acknowledgement in the Golf Journal. The event will be held on June 13, 2019 so we ask for your response by May 13th to get your business maximum exposure. Additional supporting material is on the back of this letter.

Your tax-deductible donation and your loyal support mean a lot to our school and our children. Thank you in advance for helping us in any way you can.

Steve Brown, Co-Chair sbrown@sjp2regional.org

Mary Eads, Co-Chair meads@sjp2regional.org

Tanya Leonardi, Co-Chair <u>tleonardi@sjp2regional.org</u>